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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Tushar & Zuzanna 

Class 2 

Monica & Stephanie 

Class 3 

Clayton & Isaac 

Class 4 

Lily-Em & Coda 

Class 5 

Emmanuel & Ellie-

Mae 

Class 6 

Joana & Kayleigh 

Nursery 

Oliver, Rocco, 

Lachlan & Jacob 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 1st March 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 93.15% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 5 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we 
are looking out 
for people who 
eat a healthy 

diet 

Welcome back to everyone after the half term break and welcome to the 
new children and their families who have joined us this week in school and 

nursery.  
On Thursday Classes 1, 2, 3 & 4 enjoyed a tennis coaching 
session. Although the weather was not good enough to be 
outside, they were able to develop skills with the bats and balls. 
Don’t forget to sign up for parent meetings which start next 
week.  

 

7:45—8:45  
£2 per day 

 

More information 
available in the school 

office.  

As 
World 
Book 
Day is 
so close 
to Red Nose Day, 
we will have a non 
school uniform day 

on the 
15th 
March, 
wear 

something red or 
Disney.  

Dates for this term 
 

Week beginning 4th March—parent meetings (more information above) 
 

Friday 15th March—Comic Relief—come to school or nursery wearing 
something Disney or red 
 

Friday 12th April —last day of school and nursery before Easter break 
 

Tuesday 30th April—back to school and nursery 

Parent-Teacher meetings (school) 
 

Monday 4th March  Class 1 
Tuesday 5th March  Class 3 
Thursday 7th March   Class 2 
Friday 8th March  Class 4 
Monday 11th March  Class 5 
Tuesday 12th March  Class 6 

 

Sheets to sign up for appointments will be 
available after half term.  

Nursery—please see sign up sheets in 
nursery for dates and times. 

To help keep pupils and 
parents safe on the school 
site we request that you 
do not drive onto the 

school site at the start or 
end of the day or nursery session. 
Please do not park in the Children’s 

Centre car park. 
Parking is for permit holders only. Disabled 
parking spaces are available in the car park 

by the Nursery entrance and the 
Children’s Centre car park. If you need to 
use one of these spaces please talk to the 
school office to request a permit and make 

sure you also display a valid blue badge. 
Blue badges should only be used if the 

person it belongs to is getting out of the 
car to bring or collect a child.  


